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15 September 2004

Ms. El-ena Ruth Sassower,
Coordinator
Center forJudlcial Accountability
P. O. Box 69, Gedney Stat j-on
White Plains, New York 10505-0069

Dear Ms. Sassower:

It has been some time since we l-ast communicated but I am
writing to you now for Lwo reasons: First, to give you an update on
the work of the Krausman Committee; and, second, for some
housekeeping concerns .

First., the Final Report of t.he Krausman Committee was
distribut-ed to the justices of the court this summer for their
review and consideration.

Second, the files and related material you provided Lo some of
our justices and to Mr. Kamins are no longer needed by them.
Accordingly, you are wel-come to make arrangements to retrieve them
if you 1ike. Please do so by Sept,ember 30, 2004. Otherwise, if
they do not hear from you by then, they will assume they may
discard them.

Very truly yours,
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ROBERT A. MARGOLIN
Principal Law Clerk to
A. GaiI Prudenti,
Presiding Justice
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cc: Hon. A. Gail Prudenti

Hon. Gabriel M. Krausman
Hon. Nancy E. Smith
Hon. Barry A. Cozier
Barry Kamins, Esq.


